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To whom it may concern, .
I am a resident of South Hempstead NY and have recently been informed of impending redistricting in my community. |
am curious why you would choose to split up my district into 3? We are a tight knit community and wouid like one
strong voice when we need to communicate with our government. 1 ask that you reconsider this and do not split up our
community. This is a very bad decision and | strongly condemn it.

Thank you
Erica Lam
Senior Producer/Editor, NBC News Marketing



